WEYMOUTH ASSESSORS MEETING
JANUARY 30, 2012

VICE CHAIRMAN KEVIN SPELLMAN CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6:45
P.M. IN ROOM 10 AT THE MCCULLOCH BUILDING. THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS
WERE PRESENT: KEVIN SPELLMAN, VICE CHAIRMAN; AND ROBERT BRINKMANN,
CLERK.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. BRINKMANN, SECONDED BY MR, SPELLMAN, AND
SO VOTED UNANIMOUSLY “TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 21, 2011

AS WRITTEN.”

MRS. O'TOOLE, ASSISTANT ASSESSOR, PRESENTED THE BOARD WITH
INFORMATION ON THE TOP 10 ASSESSED SINGLE FAMILY HOMES IN TOWN.
SHE ALSO GAVE THE BOARD A REPORT ON THE OVERLAY ACCOUNTS.

THE BOARD REVIEWED SEVERAL ABATEMENT RECONSIDERATIONS. DECISIONS
WERE MADE ON EACH ONE AND SO NOTED ON THE APPLICATION.

THEY ALSO REVIEWED SEVERAL CURRENT ABATEMENT APPLICATIONS AND
EXEMPTIONS. DECISIONS WERE MADE ON EACH ONE AND SO NOTED ON THE
APPICATION,

THE NEXT MEETING WAS DISCUSSED, BUT WILL BE DETERMINED AT A LATER
DATE.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. BRINKMANN, SECONDED BY VICE CHAIRMAN
SPELLMAN, “TO ADJOURN” AT 7:25 P.M.

ROBERT G. BRINKMANN
CLERK



